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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Bob Bumstead <robertgbumstead@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 9:18 AM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: ground water rules

To Whom It may concern: 
 
I support the new ground-water rules which will help to prevent the over 
allocation of our diminishing ground-water resources while protecting 
domestic use. 
 
Robert Bumstead 
 
--  
Bob 
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